




























































XV. Directors' Comments:

Ferrini requested a report back from staff concerning a Feasibility and Master Plan for Rye
Harbor. 
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Blenkinsop indicated the Executive Committee meeting will be rescheduled to early June. 

Blenkinsop informed Directors Fournier, Ferrini and Levesque that staff will reach out to schedule 
the Capital Improvement and Land Planning Committee meeting for early May. 

Brean spoke to receipt of a few materials before the Board meeting (by non-staff members). 
Further, Brean informed the Board all staff are asked to provide Board materials a week before and he 
apologized that some of the items were provided late. Finally, hats off to the airport team for the recent 
Presidential visit last Tuesday. 

Ferrini asked that late submittals received from staff be added to the packet for submittal on the 
website for the public; Blenkinsop indicated that information is provided on the website. 

XVI. Adjournment:

Director Lamson moved the motion and Director Fournier seconded to adjourn the Board 
meeting. Meeting adjourned at 12:39 a.m. (scrivener’s error should be p.m.) 

Discussion: None. Disposition: Resolved by unanimous vote; motion carried.

XVII. Press Questions:

No comments from the press.
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Paul E. Brean 
Executive Director 
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